Minister Dacic had talks with the Minister of Finance of the Republic of Surinam
Wednesday, 15 August 2018.
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First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic received today the
Minister of Finance of the Republic of Surinam, Gillmore Hoefdraad, who is visiting the Republic
of Serbia.

In a cordial conversation, the two sides confirmed the very friendly relations existing between
Serbia and Surinam, expressing readiness to continue to work on promoting bilateral
cooperation in the fields of economy, agriculture, information, IT, youth and sports, education,
including all other areas of common interest.

Today's meeting particularly underlined readiness to further strengthen high-level political
dialogue.




